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May 18, 2017 
 
Mr. Achiel Kimpe 
521 Parkdale Crescent 
Corruna ON  N0N 1G0 
 
 
Dear Mr.Kimpe:  
 
Re: Letter requesting a copy of the “Storage Development Task Force Report” 
 OEB File. No. EB-2016-0030 
 
Further to your letter of April 20, 2017 in which you requested a copy of the “Storage 
Development Task Force Report”, this is to confirm that, as I suggested in our 
telephone discussion today, you may want to ask Union Gas for the report. (It would 
appear from the materials attached to your letter of April 14, 2017 that the report was 
prepared by Union Gas in 1987.)  
 
According to the Notice of Application and Procedural Order No. 1 issued by the Board 
on March 31, 2017, the deadline for asking questions to Union Gas is May 29, 2017. 
Any questions should be filed with the Board and sent to Union Gas.  
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Original Signed By 
 
Ian Richler, Legal Counsel 
 
 
c.  Ms. Kirsten Walli, Ontario Energy Board Secretary 

Mr. William Wachsmuth, Union Gas Limited 
Mr. Anthony Rizzetto, Office of Bob Bailey, MPP Sarnia-Lambton  


